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For more information: 

 
Rhobe Moulton, Senior Project Manager 

 
207-624-3391 

 
MaineDOT Highway Program 
Child Street, Augusta, ME 04330  

rhobe.moulton@maine.gov 

 

Wednesday, November 20, 2019 

from 6:00 – 8:00 p.m. 

 

 

Please join MaineDOT to discuss the highway safety and intersection improvements 

of Route 4, just south of Lillian Street and extends Northerly approximately 0.5 miles. 

MaineDOT will present information about the project,  

and will listen to concerns and answer questions. 

Accommodations will be made for persons with disabilities. Please call in  

advance to request auxiliary aids. TTY users dial Maine Relay 711. 

Work Identification Number: 21766.00 

Auburn City Hall – Community Room (206) 

 60 Court Street 

Auburn, Maine 04210 

Proposed Highway Safety and Intersection Improvements 

of Route 4, begins just South of Lillian Street and extends Northerly 

approximately 0.5 miles. 


